OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF WORKS ACCOUNTS

TELANGANA STATE, HYDERABAD
><><><

Memo.No.DWA/TS/Hyd/Sn.l/A1/2017-18/176, Date:-07-07-2017

Sub:- Works Contracts — Switching over to new regime of GST from 01-07-2017
— certain instructions issued — Regarding.

Ref:- Government Memo.No.33/WP/A2/2017 Dated:- 07-07-2017 communicated this
Office Endt.No.DWA/TS/HYD/Sn.I/A1/2017-18/173, dated:- 07-07-2017.

<333

This office vide reference cited, has instructed to follow the instructions issued in the
Government Memo communicated in ref cited while regulating the expenditure. It may be
noted that for payment made after 01-07-2017 no credit should be given to VAT (040
Receipt head).

If any amount is recovered as per instruction 2 of the Government Memo it be should
posted in the register and also under head of account 8443-00-108-11-01-000-012.

Further the PAOs/APAOs are instructed to advise all the DDOs to get themselves
registered as deductor/DDO under the GST. The DDOs may be informed that their claims
cannot be admitted after 01-09-2017, if they are not registered under GST.

Sd/
Director of Works Accounts,
Telanagana State, Hyderabad.

//T.C.F.B.O.///
\

Superintendent,
Olo Director of Works Accounts,
Telangana State, Hyderabad.



